
Corrigendum to Notification no. PL/HR/ESTB/RECT-2019(1) dated 29.08.2019  

Recruitment for filling Non-Executive vacancies in Pipelines Division 

This is for information of all concerned that in view of general Legislative Assembly election in 

the state of Haryana, the written examination for the following post codes shall now be held on 

3
rd

 November, 2019(Sunday)  which was scheduled to be held on 20
th

 October, 2019 (Sunday): 

Region State Name of Post Post Code 

NRPL Punjab Technical Attendant NRPB05 

NRPL Delhi Technical Attendant NRDL05 

NRPL Uttrakhand Technical Attendant NRUK05 

NRPL Punjab Engg Asstt(Mechanical) NRPB01 

NRPL Uttrakhand Engg Asstt(Mechanical) NRUK01 
 

Revised date for downloading of Admit Cards by eligible applicant(s) for the aforementioned 5 

(five) Post Codes shall be 18.10.2019 , date(s) for conduct of SPPT shall be 04.11.2019, if not 

completed on 04.11.2019 then 05.11.2019 as well.  

However, Selection process for all Post codes (other than the 5 mentioned above) shall be 

carried out as mentioned in the earlier notification dated 29.08.2019. 

Applicants are advised to check our website i.e. www.iocl.com & 

https://plis.indianoilpipelines.in regularly for further updates. 


